Dear Parents & Guardians,

At thistime, we will be continuing home
learning on Monday, Nov 8th. If your
child is in Kindergarten to Grade 4,
please check their teacher page
Monday morning for information
regarding next week's home learning.
Grade 5 students will continue to meet
on Teams with Mrs. Carroll.

| will be at the school on Monday from
12-4pm to support the teachers
instructions. Please email me if you
require another time frame at
Barbara.Brown@nbed.nb.ca.

Thank you.



